
1st U-U Church of Detroit

Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees, June 3, 2010

President Marilyn Mitchell called a special meeting of the Board of Trustees to order on June 3, 
2010 at 8:45 P.M.  to hear information from the Interim Search Committee and a possible vote 
to extend an offer of employment.

Board members present: Marilyn Mitchell, Bill McKnight, Linda Darga, Alma King, Sally Borden 
and Elayne Sikelianos..

The President determined that a quorum was present.

The Interim Search Committee unanimously recommended that Rev. William Neely be offered 
the position of Interim Minister for the 2010-2011 church year.

After discussion, the Board members present voted unanimously to offer Rev. William Neely 
the position of Interim Minister for the 2010-2011 church year.

 

Respectively submitted,

Alma King, Secretary


